
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING:   23 May 2006 
 
IMMIGRATION AND MULTICULTURAL AFFAIRS PORTFOLIO 
 
(279) Output 2.2:   Translating and Interpreting Services 
 
 
Senator Hurley (L&C 58) asked:   
 
What happened after the questions on notice about the position of the CEO of NAATI were 
submitted to the New South Wales Legislative Council in late 2005? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The New South Wales NAATI Member’s representative met with members of the NAATI 
Board on 10 October 2005.  On 19 October 2005 the New South Wales Member’s 
representative withdrew his request for an extraordinary meeting. 
 




